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October 7, 1998

Dear Liaison Group Member:

This letter will serve to inform you that the U.S. EPA will hold a meeting of the Steering
Committee for the Hudson River PCBs Reassessment on Monday, October 19, 1998 at 7:30 p.m.
at the Inn at Saratoga, located on Broadway in Saratoga Springs, New York. If you have any
issues which you want your respective Liaison Group Chairs and Co-Chairs to raise, be sure to
contact th?m with your comments before the meeting. If for any reason you can not contact
-them, feei free to call me with your concerns. Please remember, that the Steering Committee is a
working session and that observer comments will be taken at the end of the evening.

In addition, EPA will hold a Public Availability Session to discuss the public's concerns and
comments to the recently released Scopes of Work for the Feasibility Study and the Ecological
Risk Assessment for the Reassessment. This informal session will take place on Tuesday,
October 20, 1998 from 2:30 to 4:30 p.m., and from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m., at the Marriott Hotel,
located at 189 Wolf Road in Albany, New York.

If you have any questions regarding any of the above activities, please call me at 212/637-3672.
Also, please be sure to check out EPA's Hudson River PCB Reassessment web site at
www.epa.gov/hudson/. Thank you for your kind consideration and continued participation in the
Community Interaction Program.

Sincerely,

Rychlenski, Steering Committee Chair
Communications Division
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